
Visit nfcchelp.org/warm-coat-day/

2023 Warm Coats

 Once the temperatures start dropping, it’s time to start thinking about NFCC’s
annual Warm Coat Drive. Every year, NFCC distributes over 3,000 items

including coats, jackets, hats, scarves and gloves. Warm Coats helps alleviate the
financial burden of seasonal purchases for families in need, especially as record
high inflation continues to affect our community. With your help, we can keep

local families warm this winter!

Requesting New or Like New Winter Coats: 
Donations should be warm coats suitable for winter

We are in need of coats for babies, children, teens and 

We have a greater need for sizes youth XL-XXL and adult M-XL.
We are also collecting donations of winter accessories 

       weather please no lightweight jackets or hoodies. 

       adults in all sizes from sizes 0-3 months - adult XXXL. 

       including hats, gloves, scarves and warm socks in all sizes.

Program Sponsorship and 
Donation Opportunities: Janet Dahlstrom
jdahlstrom@nfcchelp.org | 678-387-4474
Volunteer Opportunities: Jessica Heidish

jheidish@nfcchelp.org | 678-387-4471

Register your donation on SignUpGenius
Shop the Warm Coat Amazon Wish List 
Make a financial contribution to Warm Coats
Sign up to volunteer 

Ways to Help:

Contacts:

St. David’s Episcopal Church
1015 Old Roswell Rd., Roswell

Donation Collection Dates:
November 6-8 from 10 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Distribution Dates: November 9-11

Dates and Location:
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